
 
 

Christopher P. Koback 
1125 NW Couch Street, Suite 550 

Portland, OR 97209 
chris@hathawaylarson.com 

(503) 303-3107 direct 
(503) 303-3101 main 

 
July 8, 2022 
 
 
 
VIA EMAIL  
 
Anne Marie Skinner 
Director 
Planning & Community Development 
City of Lincoln City 
PO Box 50 
Lincoln City, OR 97367 
askinner@lincolncity.org  
 
Re: VAR 2022-03 Weston Deck 
 
Dear Ms. Skinner: 
 
This letter is to advise the city that the applicants in the above matter wish to withdraw the 
application.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.   
 
Very truly yours, 

HATHAWAY LARSON LLP 
 
/s/ Christopher P. Koback 
 
Christopher P. Koback 
 
CPK/ep 
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